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Hi [Name], 

Thank you for attending the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and Alliance to Stop Foodborne Illnesses Food Safety Culture Webinar. We hope you enjoyed our event.

Please take a moment to fill out this short online survey [insert link] which should take 2 minutes to complete. Your responses are a critical part of improving the webinar experience. This survey will close on [Month Day, 2022].

If you have any questions or need assistance in completing the survey, please contact: [vcoffman@stopfoodborneillness.org] [insert link].

We will review your feedback on the webinar and look forward to bringing you the next in the series. Once a date and time are set for the next webinar, we will send you an invite to this email address.  FDA will also publish a Constituent Update that can be shared with colleagues.

Additionally, you can view a recording of the webinar [insert link], the slides ([insert link], and the C-suite video [insert link].

We appreciate your attendance and participation and are excited to see you for an even more in-depth food safety culture discussion!

Best,
FDA Food Safety Culture Workgroup and Alliance to Stop Foodborne Illness Teams

